South Caroling
Hospital Association

certificate of need

The South Carolina Hospital Association believes an efficient Certificate of Need program is vital for our state not only to protect and enhance patient care, but
also to maintain a financially viable hospital safety net program. Statutory and regulatory changes have been made to the program throughout its history, However,
changes in the healthcare delivery system and improvements in technology have created new circumstances and questions with respect to the CON process. As

with any regulatory system, continued improvement is always necessary.

THE HOSPITAL COMMUNITY IN SOUTH CAROLINA IS RECOMMENDING
THE FOLLOWING ENHANCEMENTS AND EFFICIENCIES TO THE PROGRA




